
 

 

 

We would like to thank you all for your 
generous food donations!! Thanks to 
everyone, we collected over 400 canned goods 
and we even received cash donations.  This 
surpassed our expectations.   
 
Thank you to the Nursery School, the 
Members of our Church and the Community 
who made our food drive a success! 
 
      James Carbone 
      Danny Lucas 


